For each question, choose the correct answer.

Erandi's house

Erandi is from Mexico. She lives with her parents and sister in Queretaro in a house surrounded by nature and in front of a lake. Their house is medium-size. There are three bedrooms; one upstairs for her parents, one for her sister, and one for her. The bathroom, dining room, and living room are downstairs. In the living room, there is a precious couch. In front of the living room are the kitchen and the dining room with a small table with four chairs. In front of the house, there is a small garden and a lake. Erandi's parents spend time gardening and swimming in the lake. Erandi likes to spend time with her sister playing with a ball next to the lake. They love their house because they have a fantastic view. At night, the four members of the family sit on the couch and watch TV while having dinner.

1. Who does Erandi share the house with?

- **a.** She shares the house with her mom and dad.
- **b.** She shares the house with her mom, dad, and sister.
- **c.** She shares the house with her mom, dad, and siblings.

2. Why do they love their house?

- **a.** Because of the wonderful view.
- **b.** Because their house is medium.
- **c.** Because they love nature.

3. Where are the kitchen and lake located?

- **a.** The kitchen is in front of the living room, and the lake is in front of the house.
- **b.** The kitchen is next to the lake, and the lake is in front of the garden.
- **c.** The kitchen is downstairs, and the lake is in front of the dining room.

4. What activities do her parents do in their free time?

- a. They take care for the garden and swim.
- **b.** They swim and cook.
- **c.** They spend time gardening and watching TV.

5. What is in the living room?

- a. There is a beautiful sofa.
- **b.** There is a beautiful TV.
- c. There is a beautiful armchair.